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Statement from Coastal House Legislators and Legislators-Elect 

 
Many conversations have taken place since the November 2018 elections in the effort to put together 
an effective working House coalition to serve the people of Alaska.  
 
It is our goal to be part of a strong, hard-working majority whose highest priorities are the prosperity, 
safety, health, and well-being of the people of Alaska. We value practical policies and truly working 
together, an approach that prioritizes people’s needs over party.  
 
As efforts to form a majority coalition in the House continue, we want fellow House members to 
know that we are, and will remain, united in our determination to join a coalition that is dedicated 
to passing a responsible budget, keeping Alaskans safe, and protecting the Permanent Fund and the 
Permanent Fund Dividend. We will only participate in a coalition that is committed to these goals.  
 
Given that the upcoming session is fast approaching, it is time for the House to get organized and 
prepare for the work of the 31st Legislature. 
 
Signed,  
 

 
Rep. Bryce Edgmon  Rep. Neal Foster  Rep. Louise Stutes 
 

                 
Rep. Dan Ortiz          Rep. Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins    Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux 
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Rep. John Lincoln                    Rep. Tiffany Zulkosky  Rep. Sara Hannan              
 
 

 
Rep.-Elect Andi Story  


